
 

 

NOTICE OF REVIEW OF POLLING DISTRICTS AND POLLING PLACES 
 

East Herts Council is conducting an interim review of polling districts and polling places within the 
Council’s area, in accordance with the Representation of the People Act 1983 (section 18C). 
 
The Council’s proposals for polling districts and polling places to be used at local and national 
elections from May 2023 may be inspected on the Council’s website at 
www.eastherts.gov.uk/elections-and-voting/polling-places-review. Paper copies are also available for 
inspection at Wallfields, Pegs Lane, Hertford, SG13 8EQ by appointment. Please call Electoral Services 
on 01279 655261 to arrange. 
 
The (Acting) Returning Officer for each parliamentary constituency within East Hertfordshire will be 
invited to comment on the Council’s proposals and those representations will be available on the 
Councils website (as above) on receipt. Paper copies will also be made available for public inspection. 
 
Electors within East Hertfordshire or within a constituency that has any part in the authority may 
make representations. The Council would welcome the views of all residents, particularly disabled 
residents, and any person or body with expertise in access for persons with any type of disability on 
its proposals, the (Acting) Returning Officer’s representations or any other matters.  
 
Representations may be made no later than Friday 20 January 2023, by email to 
electors@eastherts.gov.uk or by post to The Electoral Services Manager, East Herts Council, 
Wallfields, Pegs Lane, Hertford, SG13 8EQ. 
 
Persons or bodies making representations should, if possible, suggest alternative places that may be 
used as polling places.   
 
At the conclusion of the review all relevant documents, including representations made and the 
agreed scheme of polling districts and polling places to be used from May 2023 onwards, will be 
published on the Council’s website.  The electoral register for East Hertfordshire will be revised and 
re-published on 15 February 2023 to reflect the changes made.     
 

Richard Cassidy 
Chief Executive 

East Herts Council 
Dated 9 December 2022 
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